
Early birds have up to four chances to win! Complete the 
survey and bonus questions by January 31, 2017 to be entered 

into a random drawing to win early bird registration to NTI 
2017 in Houston!  (Must be a SCCC-AACN member to win). 

Drawing will be held on February 1st. The winner will be
 announced on our website.

We want 
Feedback!

Please take 5 minutes to help our organization by completing 
our short survey. Access the survey online at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LSQWDC8 
or scan the QR code below

We hope this survery will allow us to assess the needs 
of our membership so we can better serve you! 


